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Dear Mom and Dad,                      Jan. 17, 1971

You don't have to be here until about 12:00 or shortly thereafter on Friday the
22nd. The test that morning starts at 9:00 and should go for at least 3 hours. I may
still be out earlier. It is a math exam. It might take all that time to do.

I told you before that I got my term paper done well I just got finished re-doing it.
Shulty gave us until the 18th (tomorrow) and I looked at my paper after I got my
outline back and decided it needed redoing.

See you Friday.

Love,

 Mike

P.S. Horrah for the Colts.
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